
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
This letter is to introduce Derek Berube of eQuality Valuation Services LLC, 
the firm that has been hired to assist the Assessor and the Town of 
Plymouth in the completion of the 2021 Revaluation. 
 
Derek will take a photograph of the outside of Residential buildings 
where required. 
 
Your cooperation will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Should you have any questions, please call the Assessor’s Office at  
(860) 585-4004. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kelly Conrad 
Assessor 
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